
From: Carol Frattaroli <cfrat@optonline.net> 
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 10:28 AM 
To: Heaphy, Eileen; artlayton@optonline.net;  
selky@optonline.net;  
Maryann.Kleinschmitt@newcanaanct.gov;  
tgeary@cthumane.org 
Cc: Board of Representatives; Jankowski, Ted 
Subject:New Animal Control Center 
 
Thank you for taking the time to agree to be on the task force.  I’m sure this is not going to be  
easy. I’ve already signed and shared the petition asking to be sure this new Center follows a No  
Kill Model  
 
This process is all going to take some time to iron out, and to do a good job it should take time;  
but can we immediately do something to get the remaining dogs off of restriction and get them  
adopted or at least into foster homes? 
 
It is so unfair to them and unnecessary. As dog lovers we know that any dog, any breed, and any  
size can have issues. There are so many qualified animal behaviorists that can be called on to  
help with the adoption process. These poor animals deserve, fresh air, walks, belly rubs and  
human and canine interaction; let’s give these guys a chance at a happy life. They are only with  
us for such a short time and not one more second of their precious lives should be wasted in a  
cage. 
 
Stamford deserves a first rate facility we can be proud of where our homeless animals can be  
safe and well cared for while they await their forever home. 
 
Thank you and best of luck 
Carol J. Frattaroli 
  
 


